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Nadeau, Jessica

From: David VonSeggern <vonseg1@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 9:45 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: Comment on Chapter 428: Stewardship Program for Packaging

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

DEP, 
 
I strongly support the proposed packaging rules that have been put forth by MDEP. Maine can lead the 
nation in reducing wasteful, unnecessary packaging by shifting the responsibility for reuse and recycling 
to the manufacturers.  
 
Next step -- require Amazon, FEDEX, UPS to accept used cardboard containers placed at delivery points 
for pickup when any delivery is made. 
 
Sincerely, 
David VonSeggern 
51 Emery St Unit 1 Unit 1 
Westbrook, ME 04092 


